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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

There were several Amateurs from the Parkersburg area who attended the

Charleston Hamfest yesterday.  While at the Hamfest I meet several DAREN

operators.  I talked to Mark Switzer, KD8MIV, for about half an hour.  Mark

hasn't been on the DAREN system for about six months.  He said his packet

computer crapped itself, and he hasn't been able to replace it.  As soon as he

gets it replaced he will be back on the system.  While I was trying to upload

the DAREN News, and the State Wide DAREN Net Announcements Thursday, I found the

Doddridge County NODE/PBBS of DODDWV/CENTWV was off the air.  I also got to talk

to Sonny Jobe, WC8L, the SYSOP of the NODE/PBBS, who was at the Hamfest, about

the station.  Sonny is planning to take a trip up to the DAREN site this coming

week and try to get it back in service.

Not much else happening with the DAREN system, but I have been building coaxial

collinear antennas for the Hendershot Farm tower site here in the county.  I

want to get them ready for when the weather gets better, and I can work on the

tower.  I just hope we get some warm dry weather this summer, I have a lot of

work to do at the tower site, including laying the block for the equipment

building.

There were 37 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  Terry Mills,

KC8TUE, who has been participating in the net since October 19, 2002, has

completed 1000 check-ins, and will be receiving his certificate.  Victoria

Turner, K8VRT, needs only one more check-in to make 50.  There was one new

check-in to the net this week, and that was Bryan Totten, KE8IVM, from Elkins.

I want to welcome Bryan to the DAREN system, and hope he continues to

participate in the State Wide DAREN Net, and learn about the DAREN system.
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